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June 8, 2011

Curt Pedersen, Chair
Boundary Review Committee
500 West Temple Street, Room 383
Los Angeles, CA 90012

Re: District Boundaries

Dear Mr. Pedersen,

The City of Paramount has been in the 4th Supervisorial District of Los Angeles
County for as long as we can remember. We feel very strongly that being in the
4th District is appropriate for our community and has served us very welL. We
share comnionality of interests with neighboring cities in the District, are
comfortable that our issues are understood and that we are well represented by
the political leadership.

As you consider district boundaries, please take into account that Paramount
would be avidly against our relocation to another District. We feel that the issues
shared with our neighbors, and other similar concerns, make it imperative that we
remain wholly grouped with the current make-up of the 4th.

Thank you for keeping our thoughts in mind in regards to this topic.
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